
920 WHJJ WHèFYFM94 
9 January 1981_ 

Kermit Geary 

R. D. L, Box 321 

Walnutport, PA 18088 

De a r :K e rmi t : 

I'm happy to verify your correct (and excellent) report 

of the 7J1JJ test on 29 December 1980. The test was 

conducted using 5000 watts non -directional. 

As of today, 15 people have requested verifications for 

the test. Not a large turnout as most tests I've done 

have pulled 30-40 requests. It appears that conditions 

were poor to the far west. It's a shame, as that was 

the aim of the test. 

Again, thanks for the great report. 

Cordially, 

Cri Healy, Tech Dept. 
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